
RESOLUTION 

Reopen Rockridge Building 

 

 

 

 

 BE IT RESOLVED, By the School Board of Independent School District No. 709, St. Louis 

County, Minnesota, to hereby reopen the vacant Rockridge building, located at 4849 Ivanhoe Street, 

by January 3, 2018.   

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Rockridge building will now house the Woodland 

Hills Academy, which will be renamed “Rockridge Academy”. 
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